_

Bacon is returning to the breakfast bar.

Students have asked for a microwave in Mane Market. They like to melt cheese on their fries.

Rice is now available in one of the three soup wells in Mane Market.

Ken Starks asked how the serving stations were heated, which Ms. Breer replied are underneath and overhead. Some students had commented to Ken that food was cold but then they waited a couple of minutes and new tray comes out.

Concern was raised about hand cleaning stations while the restroom renovations are underway. Placing a temporary wash station was not feasible. Bret suggested using hand sanitizers that are available from University Health Services and he will inquire with them about an ample supply. Ken agreed that sanitizers are good for now. Ms. Breer asked that the sanitizers are kept on the front side of the house. Dining services workers are not to use hand sanitizer as an alternative to proper hand washing at the sink.

Thanksgiving Dining Results – Bret Jennings stated that the to-go effort was a great solution. Students said they (dinners) were great. He thinks it went well, especially that the meals were in containers that could be reheated later. Suzanne Berry estimated about 180 meals served and would like to continue this mode of service. Susan Breer stated that they are looking at other efforts like this that would be useful throughout the year.

Food Trucks – With the recent new that the City of Florence will allow food trucks. Chartwells will work

Announcements

Spring 2018 meetings will continue on the first Wednesday of the month but with omission of the January meeting.

A time change to 2:00 PM was approved by vote. The meeting dates are February 7, March 7, and April 4, 2018 in GUC 207 Conference Room.

Adjourn

Chair Conlon adjourned the meeting at approximately 2:53 PM with motion and unanimous vote to adjourn.

Attachments: Chartwells Finals Week Hours of Operations

Adobe Acrobat Document